
 
 

CFDR Update: January14, 2022    
 

New Time for the Fertility and Family Demography Working Group Meeting – Friday, 
January 21 at 11:00 am 
The meeting will take place from 11:00 am to 12:00 pm on Friday, January 21st via Zoom. 

 
CFDR Spring Symposium will be Friday, April 15th  
The CFDR’s 2022 symposium, tentatively titled “Employment Uncertainty: Implications for Adults and Children” 
will take place online Friday, April 15, 2022. 

 
Call for Applicants: U.S. Policy Communication Program  
The Population Reference Bureau is accepting applications for their 2022-2023 U.S. Policy Communication 
Training Program. This training prepares researchers to influence policy and practice through effective 
communication. Applications will close on February 28, 2022. More information and application instructions 
are on their website. 

 
Affiliates and Students: Acknowledgment Statement Required for Manuscripts and 
Presentations  
Affiliates and students at NICHD-funded population centers are required to acknowledge population 
infrastructure support in all of their papers and presentations, including those in which the first author is not a 
CFDR affiliate. Such acknowledgment is critical to convey the impact of federal funding on advances in 
research. If you have not already done so, please add the statement provided at this link to your manuscripts 
and presentations. 

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.prb.org%2Fwork-with-us%2Ffellowships%2Fu-s-policy-communication-training-program%2F&data=04%7C01%7Callenda%40bgsu.edu%7Ccc2ac6d729df4dd40f3708d9d75df566%7Ccdcb729d51064d7cb75ba30c455d5b0a%7C1%7C0%7C637777620829871166%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=oEpUHifN%2BpEsLno2slz5E%2BuRgaoPXRPsxCLjhE7epkI%3D&reserved=0
http://www.bgsu.edu/arts-and-sciences/center-for-family-demographic-research/research-at-cfdr.html
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fpages%2FCenter-for-Family-and-Demographic-Research-CFDR%2F191282690900947&data=04%7C01%7Callenda%40bgsu.edu%7Ccc2ac6d729df4dd40f3708d9d75df566%7Ccdcb729d51064d7cb75ba30c455d5b0a%7C1%7C0%7C637777620829871166%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=FtZZPMA%2BxB%2FiBe1WY9helinJtHLC1GvRXl2O515ssRA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fcfdr_bgsu&data=04%7C01%7Callenda%40bgsu.edu%7Ccc2ac6d729df4dd40f3708d9d75df566%7Ccdcb729d51064d7cb75ba30c455d5b0a%7C1%7C0%7C637777620829871166%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=yrixJLIOyT4MZtnZCnk3tJeMxA6QAaSKQM47NpEzaBY%3D&reserved=0

